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Welcome Back 
 

A big thank you to everyone for 
their support over the past 
lockdown – all the remote learning, 
understanding during the tricky 
times and kind words of support.  I 
hope that the children quickly get 
into the swing of their routines over 
the next week or so.  As the 
restrictions slowly start to be lifted 
we will be able to look forward to 
our community activities and 
summer events – it is unlikely that 
we will be permitted to do 
community worship for a while and 
it is likely that May Day celebrations 
will not take place but we are still 
hoping to be permitted to have a 
School Sports Day. 
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ABSENCE 

Could we please remind parents that when 

informing the school of a child’s absence, 

could you also please let us know the precise 

reason for the absence e.g. sickness, cold, 

temperature, continuous cough etc.  Please 

also let us know for each day of absence. I 

am sure you can appreciate that it takes a lot 

of time to follow up each absence and it is 

particulary important to assess the situation 

whilst COVID is still in circulation. 

Our value for this month is 

Easter 

 

Headteacher Awards 

 

Reception –  Alessio and Rose 

Year 1 – Everyone in Y1 

Year 2 – Skylar and Cassey 

Year 3 – Delilah and Vinnie 

Year 4 – Harry E and Abbie 

Year 5 – Olivia and Charlie C 

Year 6 – Gabe and Mason 

 

Value Star Awards 

Reception – Lily 

Year 1 – Polly 

Year 2 – Toby 

Year 3 – Poppy 

Year 4 – Oscar 

Year 5 – Matilda 

Year 6 – Holly 

The School Office 

 

Due to COVID we are trying to limit the traffic to our 

school office.  Wherever possible, please email or 

telephone to liaise with the office staff.  We also 

request that you try to help your child to be 

organised in the mornings so that lunchboxes, water 

bottles, coats, glasses are not dropped off 

throughout the day.  Thank you for your support. 
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